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I am an elementary school teacher, and I support permitting 16-17 year olds who are 

registered to vote to cast a ballot in school board elections.  It's important that young 

people's voices are heard.  School Boards wield a lot of power.  The young people 

impacted by these Boards deserve agency.  Thank you for your time.   


